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From: Jon Katz <jon@markskatz.com>
To: judgewatchers@aol.com
Gc: mglaw@comcast.net

Subject: RE: DC Chapte/s Amicus Curiae Participation before US Supreme Court in
"Disruption of Congress" Case

Date: Fri,22 Jun 2007 5:04 pm

Hi, Elena- | don't maintain the information you seek. I am not a guild leader.

I understand that DC Guild board member Jim Drew (JDrewEsq@aol.com is the last E-address I have for him)
plans to send you a reply to your request for an amicus brief.

Thanks. Jon

lon fatz
Criminal Defense Lawyer for MD, DC & VA
MARKS & KATZ, LLC
Silver Spring, MD 20910, (301) 4954300
U nderdog Blog : http ://ma rkskatz. com/J usticeBlog

CONFIDENTIALIry NOTICE: This e-mail is exclusively for the intended recipient, and retains its intended
confidentiality. lf you receive this communication in error, please notify the sender. This message does not create
an attorney-client relationship. Thank you.

From: judgewatchers@aol.com [mailto:judgewatchers@aol.com]
Sent: Friday, June22,2OO7 2:O7 PM
To: jon@markskatz.com
Cc: mglaw@comcast.net; info@dcnlg.org; demosupport@dcnlg.org
Subject: Fwd: DC Chapter's Amicus Curiae Participation before US Supreme Court in "Disruption of Congress"
Case

Dear Jon,

As soon as possible, please supply me with the names and telephone numbers of the D.C. Guild's
leadership so that -- as you recommended -- I may contact them diredly about my request for the D.C.
Guild's amicus curiae participation before the U.S. Supreme Court in the "disruption of Congress" case.

To date, I have received no return call/e-mall from Mark Goldstone in response to my request for this
basic information.

Nor have I received any confirmation from Stephanie Joseph, with whom I spoke on June 13th (when I
called the D.C. Guild's posted phone number), that she e-mailed my June 15th memo for amicus curiae
support to ALL members of the D.C. Guild's board -- confirmation I requested in voice mail messages I
left for her on June 15th, June 18th, and June 21st. Nor have I heard from D.C. Guild's leaders in
response to my June l5th memo and its express request to speak with them direct_ly.

I trust you have seen the June 15th memo -- which I e-mailed to both you and Mark. In any event, it is
posted with my latest draft cert petition on CJA's website, wwwjudgewatch.org, accessibile via the top
panel "Latest News".

Thank you.

http ://webm ail.aol.com/27 61 8 I aoll en-us/MaillPrintMessage.aspx 6/22/2007


